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Joe,
 
I am writing to confirm that Defending Digital Campaigns, Inc. grants the Commission an extension of
time through April 15, 2019 to respond to its advisory opinion request.
 
Thanks,
Brandi
 
 
Brandi Zehr | Attorney at Law
Wiley Rein LLP
1776 K Street NW | Washington, DC 20006
T: 202.719.7210 | bzehr@wileyrein.com
www.wileyrein.com | Bio | LinkedIn 

 

NOTICE: This message (including any attachments) from Wiley Rein LLP may constitute an
attorney-client communication and may contain information that is PRIVILEGED and
CONFIDENTIAL and/or ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT. If you are not an intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination of this message is strictly prohibited.
If you have received this message in error, please do not read, copy or forward this message.
Please permanently delete all copies and any attachments and notify the sender immediately
by sending an e-mail to Information@wileyrein.com. 
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